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Response to Media Speculation 
 
 
Janison Education Group Limited (“Janison” or the “Company”) refers to recent media speculation 
regarding possible corporate activity involving the Company.  
  
Janison has appointed E&P Corporate Advisory to assist the Board in evaluating approaches from 
third parties that occur from time to time.  
  
There is no proposal that warrants disclosure at this time and there is no certainty that any 
proposal received will result in a binding offer or that such offer would be recommended to 
shareholders.   

 

-ENDS- 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board.  

For further information, please contact: 
 
Stuart Halls 
Chief Financial Officer 
IR@janison.com  
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